
  
 

St. Johns Neighborhood Association 
2209 N. Schofield 
Portland, OR 97217 
info@stjohnspdx.org 
501(c)(3) no. 90-0893007 

 
 
February 10, 2025 

ATTN: Oregon House Committee On Climate, Energy, and Environment 

The St. Johns Neighborhood Association would like to express our support for HB 2738 and its 
efforts to prohibit the use of leaded fuel at the Portland International Raceway by 2028. 

We look forward to the opportunity to testify on behalf of the bill at a future hearing.  

Sincerely, 

The St. Johns Neighborhood Association 

 
 


